
 

 

Our Ref:  SB/kmd/prom2021 
 
June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Year 11 Student 
 
Re:  Year 11 Prom 2021 
 
Due to the continuing Covid restrictions and current circumstances out of our control, if the prom 
were to take place as planned at Haughton Hall on 9th July, we would be restricted to having static 
tables of 6 people, there would be no dancing or disco allowed and students would not be able to 
freely socialise as they wish. 
 
As such, it has been decided that the prom will be postponed until Saturday, 4th September 2021. 
 
We appreciate this may be disappointing but in view of the restrictions that were being placed on 
the event we felt it would be preferable to hold the prom later in the year in the hope that these 
restrictions would then be lifted and a ‘proper’ prom can take place, rather than cancelling the event 
altogether. 
 
If you have any questions or queries about this please email sarah.barlow@oldburywells.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr T Cowburn   Ms S Barlow 
Head of Year 11  KS4 Student Support 
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